From: Lowitt, Peter

To: Angus, Neil; Babcock, Dawn
Subject: FW: 35 Saratoga Boulevard
Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 2:18:52 PM

Also include on website under DEC business, August 30 hearing and meeting information

From: Gene Sullivan <etspe@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 2:13 PM

To: Lowitt, Peter <peterlowitt@devensec.com>; Steve Goodman <sgoodman@gfipartners.com>;
Hayley Palazola <hpalazola@gfipartners.com>

Subject: 35 Saratoga Boulevard

On behalf of 35 Saratoga Property Owner LLC, we hereby request an extension of time for the DEC to
render a decision for the 35 Saratoga Unified Permit Application and a continuance of the public

hearing to the September 27t meeting..

Be Well.

Gene Sullivan, P.E.

President

Eugene T. Sullivan, Inc.

230 Lowell Street - Suite 2A, Wilmington, MA 01887
TEL: 978.657.6469 CELL: 508.328.3984
EMAIL: ETSPE@outlook.com FAX: 978.657.8563
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